
Please oppose SB 360, which is a dangerous work around of existing laws that protect Oregonians, and all life, from the proliferation 
of nuclear energy and its associated radioactive waste accrual. Nuclear waste from many small power generating plants equals the 
same amount of waste as a large plant.  There is no way to safely store it. It will be a hazard to all life for thousands of years. Please 
do not exempt small modular reactors from existing safeguards.

Please vote against SB 360.

Thank you.
Kim Davis
97306


